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Saint John Wall Catholic School
A Catholic School For All

Important Dates

● Open Evening
Tuesday 17 September - 4.30pm to 6.00pm
(School closes to pupils at 12.30pm for set-up)
Helpers, Year 6 and Year 7 parents and pupils invited to
attend.

● Open Mornings
Wednesday 18 September & Thursday 19 September
9.30am to 12.00pm
Year 6 pupils and parents welcome to attend.

● History Trip - Black Country Living Museum
Tuesday 24 September - 9.15am to 3.10pm

Weekly Information Bulletin
Mission Statement

‘To educate each and every unique child in our care to hear and respond to what God calls them to be’

Full newsletters will be published on:
Friday 27 September 2019   Friday 25 October 2019   Friday  29 November 2019  Friday 20 December 2019

Catholic Life
“Journey in the Kingdom Of God”

Autumn Theme: ‘Love Yourself’

Prayer: Dear Lord, Let us remember that being different is a
wonderful thing. You made us all in your image, yet all
unique. In the words of Roald Dahl, it doesn’t matter who
we are or what we look like, as long as somebody loves you.
Let us remember that no matter what, you love us and so do
those around us. Let us remember to always show love to
those people too. Amen

Uniform

Saint John Wall Catholic School is proud of how smart our pupils
are presented, and the high standard of uniform displayed by
the vast majority of the pupils is outstanding. A reminder that
lines in hair and eyebrows are still not permitted, neither are
artificial hair colours.  One stud ear-ring in each earlobe - gold or
silver, is allowed. Nail varnish and false nails are not allowed.
Hoodies and caps are totally banned from school.  Many thanks
for your support.  Please see our school uniform policy on:

 http://www.sjw.bham.sch.uk/index.php/parents/policies

Open Evening

We would like to invite parents and pupils of Year 7 to
our Open Evening on Tuesday 17 September.  This will
be an ideal opportunity to see our school facilities and
speak to members of staff.  We hope to see you all
next Tuesday between 4.30pm and 6.00pm.

Autumn Jesuit Values

Faith-filled and Hopeful


